
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

July 2023 

7/7: USACE – Union Pacific Crossing meeting. Superintendent Webb and I 
met with staff from the U.S. Army Corps of and the Central Valley Flood 
Protection Board on the USACE’s proposed modifications to the Union Pacific 
Railroad levee crossing just west of Business 80. The group discussed the width 
of the crossing and the turning radius required for District equipment. 

7/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of a presentation 
from Redistricting Insights, two encroachment permits for modifications within the 
floodway by Sacramento County, and the annual GM review. 

7/19: Dry Creek Levee Accreditation meeting. I met with consultants from 
MBK Engineers and Mead & Hunt to discuss levee accreditation for the Dry 
Creek levee system. Topics of discussion included ongoing O&M documentation 
and pipe inspections. 

7/24: Steelhead Creek Annual Clean-up Planning meeting. Superintendent 
Webb and I met with Rich Muhl from the Regional Water Quality Control Board to 
discuss this year’s annual Steelhead Creek clean-up effort. The outreach will 
begin in September with a coordinated clean-up to commence shortly thereafter. 
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